
To whom it may concern, 

I am applying to the summer internship with Byrne Wallace with the hope of gaining an insight into 
the firm and the work it does.  

I have a keen interest in law and business that has been fostered over the course of my degree and 
through various internships. I have a strong appreciation for aspects of commercial practice where 
the two fields overlap. Byrne Wallace appeals to me as an opportunity to challenge myself to not 
only give legal advice, but advice that has regard the business setting of the client. I have had three 
internships in professional services firms, I enjoy the client advisor relationship. However, I would be 
looking to law as an environment that places greater responsibility on new entrants and has the 
potential for stronger results for clients. I value personal experience highly and as such would be 
grateful for the opportunity to intern with Byrne Wallace in the hope of seeing your culture first-
hand. 

What has attracted me to Byrne Wallace is the feedback from peers who have interned with the 
firm. What stands out is the number of interns are keen to return to the firm as trainees. It is this 
fact that has driven my application to Byrne Wallace. The interns with whom I spoke told me that 
the firm placed a great deal of emphasis on the intern program and their trainees. I do not believe 
this to be typical of many other firms. 

I would hope to bring a readiness to learn and apply myself accordingly to Byrne Wallace. My 
experience across four internships and two-part time jobs have instilled in me a strong work ethic 
and an informed approach to my given roles. I aim to utilise the skills I have developed during my 
previous employment, that of; communication, teamwork, time management, networking and 
initiative, whilst with Byrne Wallace. 

I view the summer internship program as an excellent opportunity to begin a relationship with Byrne 
Wallace, and with a view to making a long-term career choice. 

 

Kind Regards 

Jack Feehan 


